
 

 

 

 

 

Monday, 20th June 2022,  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are pleased to welcome Simon Aston back to The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School on 

28th June 2022. As well as the children and teachers attending sessions with Simon he will be running 

a parent session from 2pm – 3pm. If you would like to attend this session please call the Office or 

pop in to register your interest.  

The changes in using the internet has had its positives, but it has also highlighted some negative 

aspects. Social Media and apps are changing all the time, and sometimes it's tricky to keep up-to-

date with what our children are using or have access to. Simon Aston, Northamptonshire's Online 

Safety and Wellbeing Officer, has created a Youtube channel, which is designed to help parents 

understand some of the pitfalls of apps and Social Media.  

Please check it out:  

 https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSfVoQah71iYeTS2fp0gZuw  

For more help online you can also visit: 

                        

https://www.internetmatters.org/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIta6x5vLG7wIVj7rtCh1tkAWzEAAYASAAEgIgw

_D_BwE  

 

Yours sincerely  

School Office  

 

The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School  

Kingsland Gardens, Kingsthorpe, Northampton, Northamptonshire, NN2 7BH 

 

HEAD TEACHER Mrs Carmel Dodds   DEPUTY HEAD TEACHER Miss Dominique Smith 

PHONE  01604 714399   EMAIL Admin@thegoodshepherd.northants.sch.uk  

WEBSITE www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk  

                                                 @Thegoodshepherdnorthampton             @TGSNorthampton 
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